
 

 
 

 
 

MEETING CANCELLED  
 
On December 3, 2024 a Special Council Meeting was held 

regarding Report 2024-255, Subject: Port Colborne Hospital 

Update. 

 

  This notice is to advise that the Special Council Meeting 

previously scheduled for December 17, 2024 regarding Report 

2024-255, Subject: Port Colborne Hospital Update, has been 

cancelled and will be rescheduled in the new year. 
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